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Yours faithfully 

J Himendranath IPS 
Superintendent of Police 

For State Police Chief

Dated. 26-02-2018

Urgent

From
State Police Chief
Kerala

To
All Unit Heads 

Sir,

Sub : Course on Intelligence gathering cyber space scheduled at Sardar
Vallabhai Patel National Police Academy, Hyderabad from 18-20 April,
2018- Nominations called for-reg.

Ref : Letter No. 11011/02/2017-IT-Trg (IGCS) dated 05.02.2018

    Please find enclosed the letter received from Sardar Vallabhai Patel National Police
Academy, Hyderabad regarding Course on Intelligence gathering cyber space scheduled
at Sardar Vallabhai Patel National Police Academy, Hyderabad from 18-20 April,  2018
for officers of the rank of ASP & Above. The unit heads concerned  are requested to
circulate the same to Sub ordinate officers  send the nominations along with  the following
details within 10 days

Sl no. Name of
officer Rank Batch

/Cadre
Post &
Official
address

Contact
Details

Details of
training/workshop
attended in the last
one year (name of
course and
schedule)

     

Office no:
Mobile no:
E-mail:
Fax no:

 

Copy To : All officers of the rank of ASP & Above. 
CA to All Officers in PHQ
DGP, SCRB. It is directed to upload details in the Kerala Police Official
Website
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